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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Subject: COLUMBIA GENERATING STATION, DOCKET NO. 50-397
LICENSE AMENDMENT REQUEST TO MAKE ADMINISTRATIVE AND
EDITORIAL CHANGES TO TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS AND THE
OPERATING LICENSE - WITHDRAWAL OF CHANGE TO DELETE
REVISION BARS FROM THE FOOTER

References: 1) Letter, GO2-12-003, dated January 9, 2012, BJ Sawatzke (Energy
Northwest) to NRC, "License Amendment Request to Make
Administrative and Editorial Changes to the Technical Specifications
and the Operating License"

Dear Sir or Madam:

By Reference 1, Energy Northwest requested approval of a license amendment request
to make administrative and editorial changes to the Columbia Generating Station
Technical Specifications and Operating License. Based upon discussion with the NRC
staff, Energy Northwest is withdrawing the request to delete revision bars from the
footer of the pages of the Technical Specifications and Operating License.

This letter contains no regulatory commitments. Should you have any questions or
require additional information regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Z. K. Dunham,
Licensing Supervisor, at (509) 377-4735.

Respectfully,

W. G. Hettel - Vice President, Operations

cc: NRC Region IV Administrator
NRC NRR Project Manager
NRC Senior Resident Inspector/988C
AJ Rapacz - BPA1 399
WA Horin - Winston & Strawn
JO Luce - EFSECAccf
RR Cowley - WDOH F-,


